
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'lawrimorewc@gmail.com' <lawrimorewc@gmail.com>

Date: 3/3/2017 3:04:46 PM
Subject: Newberry County Convention

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Bryant. The Lieutenant 
Governor would be honored to be able to address the Newberry County Convention next month, April 24, but will not 
be able to attend until about 7:15. If he is able to address your convention around that time, please let me know at 
your earliest convenience so that we can move forward with the scheduling process.
 
Thanks for your service to the Republican Party.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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